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Users of the Public and Indian Housing (PIH) Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) system may be 
experiencing difficulty accessing EIV due to an unexpected load on the server.  HUD is working to 
restore the server to normal operation so that EIV system users may successfully access EIV 
information.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Please direct all inquiries regarding this message to PIH.RHIIP.TA@HUD.GOV. 
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